PTU SEP

Report of the Central Professional Improvement Committee (CPIC)
Meeting of April 11, 2024

Setup of Budgets, Allocations, and Deadlines Presented to AGM and Passed at the Executive Level
A conversation took place regarding the proposed budget for next year, which will be presented to the
Executive and then voted on at AGM. The conversation was productive and will continue next meeting.

Review of DPIC Plans
Two (2) plans are still missing; Chairpersons and Administration have been contacted.

Review of DPIC, CC, and Conference Budgets
The committee reviewed the DPIC, credit courses and conference budgets.

Review of Requests

27 requests for Professional Development Activities were presented- 4 requests are for next year’s
budget. All were approved.

No credit courses requests were presented.
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